
 
 

Here’s the latest news from the Exhibition Committee: 
 
The 98th Annual Juried Exhibition is just a few weeks away. Online artwork 
submissions begin Monday, April 3, and close Sunday, April 9. The juror is 
Elizabeth Tucker. Visit her website etuckerart.com to see what she does. 
 
The Exhibition Committee has been out and about. We visited a gallery in La 
Canada and came away with a potential exhibition in August 2023, and we 
visited a gallery in Alhambra that is focused on photography. More news on 
that gallery in May. 
 
The Exhibition Committee has activated the Venue Search Committee. I 
want to thank the three members that have already volunteered: Vic Picou, 
Karen Holgerson and Barbara Lai Bennett. More members are always 
welcome to join.  
 
Volunteers will be needed for the 98th Annual: 
• Installation, all day Friday, June 2. 
• Reception, Friday, June 9. This will be three to four hours in the late 

afternoon working with Pat Lee.  
• Closing, Saturday, July 15, from 10 am to 2 pm.  

 
If you are interested in any of these volunteer opportunities, please send 
your response to Exhibitions@PasadenaSocietyofArtists.org. Thank you for 
offering to help out. 
 
That’s it for now, 
 
Larry, Art and Tom  


